
                                                                                                   
 

Hill View Primary Academy 
 

Year 6 Maths Club           6th November 2024   

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We would like to invite your child to join a Year 6 TTRS (Times Table Rockstars) Club. 
This is an opportunity for your child to practise their times tables and improve their 
recall times in a fun, exciting way. We will have competitions against each other, 
ourselves and even our teachers! Having a secure knowledge of times tables has a 
significant impact on many areas within Maths and allows children to begin to make 
links within their learning and pick up other mathematical concepts (i.e. equivalent 
fractions) quicker.  
 
The TTRS Club will run for on Friday lunch times for this half term, beginning on 
Friday 15th November. Each session will be from 1:00pm to 1:20pm, therefore 
children will still have an opportunity to have a playtime outside.  
 
If you would like to accept this offer, please complete and return the slip below to 
Mrs Manston by the 14th November.  
 
 
Year 6 Team 
 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
My child ____________________________________________ would like to attend  
 
TTRS Club this term from Friday 15th November from 1pm – 1:20pm.  
 
I understand that this is a weekly commitment for the duration of the sessions. 
 
Signed ______________________________________________ Parent/Carer 
 
Date: __________________________________________ 
 
 

 
 


